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RFQ: DEVELOPMENT PARTNER 
 
The Peekskill Housing Authority (PHA) is seeking proposals from qualified responsible parties to 
serve as a Development Partner on Public Housing Development Projects. The Projects will be 
determined in collaboration between PHA and the selected Development Partner but will likely 
include the financial restructuring and substantial rehabilitation of existing PHA public housing 
facilities in City of Peekskill; possibly a RAD Conversion and/or if feasible, demolition and new 
construction. 
 
For a copy of the RFQ on or after Monday, July 19, 2021, contact Janneyn Phalen, Assistant 
Director by email at jphalen@peekskillha.com.  
 
The RFQ will also be available on the PHA website at www.peekskillhousingauthority.com. 

 
Interested candidates must submit proposals to the Management Office, 807 Main Street, 
Peekskill, NY 10566 no later than 11:00 a.m. on Friday, August 20,2021. 
 
The Peekskill Housing Authority reserves the right to reject any and all proposals submitted. 
 
The Peekskill Housing Authority is an equal opportunity employer. 

 

PEEKSKILL HOUSING AUTHORITY 

807 Main Street 
           Peekskill, New York 10566 
P Holden Croslan          Phone: 914-739-1700 
Executive Director          Fax: 914-739-1787 


